
Title: “Update Re IA Ministry in the Middle East” 
 
February 19, 2024 
 
Greetings all, 
 
I spent several hours this past week on a zoom call consultation with the team currently 
working in the Middle East, and wanted to send out a quick update. 
 
Their work has been very intense – twelve-hour days, with plans often changing from one hour 
to the next – but their work is going well and everyone has been physically safe. Lots of people 
have been connecting with Jesus, and nobody has gotten stuck in traumatic memories. People 
are making comments such as, “This is groundbreaking!!” and “This is a breakthrough!” 
 
Thanks for your prayers, and please keep praying.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
 
 

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/

